
Increased spending footpaths and bicycle trails is a win win for Oregon children, families and recreation. These facilities provide 
many benefits to road users by moving children and recreation cyclists off the roads and on to a more safe facility for transportation, 
exercise and outdoor activities. Using abandoned rail line properties are cost effective, often scenic and connect towns in rural 
areas.  Footpaths and bike trails also generate revenues for nearby towns by attracting tourists and out of town enthusiasts, who 
spend for goods and services.  Safety, safety, safety.  Healthy activity , outdoor recreation, child development.   This is tax money 
well spent, I request your support for SB 395


